

Indian Creek News

May 1989

NEW NEIGHBOR

Our new neighbor building on Lot 38 on Fox Creek Road is Lynn Barker who plans to move in June. Lynn is single and is Vice President-Sales & Marketing for AGRI-NEWS published weekly in Illinois and Indiana. He is an I.S.U. graduate and has lived in Bloomington-Normal for 15 years. He is originally from Beardstown near Springfield. Lynn was attracted by the "country charm" of Indian Creek. Please welcome him to our neighborhood.

THANK YOU

Thanks to the following people who helped plant 200 trees in the common area on Sunday, April 16th - Terry Bittner, Ben Daily, Duane & Debbie Eide, Terry & Linda Garbe, Bob Hancock, Jack Kauffman, Deb Maher, and Fred & Fran Walk. We all thank you for your hard work.

GARAGE SALE

Last years' garage sale was a big success. If anyone is interested in participating in a garage sale this spring, please call Marsha Albritton.

CONGRATULATIONS TO GRADUATES

Kristine Stroud, daughter of Kevin and Sherri Stroud, is graduating from N.C.H.S. and plans to attend a junior college to pursue her artistic talents. She is currently working at People's Drug Store.

Jeff Parsons, son of Ron and Ruth Parsons, is also graduating from N.C.H.S. and will attend U.of I. in Civil Engineering. He is currently working at Young Architects.

Margo Priess, daughter of Bill and Connie Priess, has completed her degree in Business Administration from Illinois Wesleyan.